
 

 

February 5, 2018                                                                                                  Collect Customer Freight Pick-up 

 

Collect Customers and Carriers,  

After a trial period and much feedback from Customers and their Carriers, SDI Transportation Pittsboro 

has made the move to return to a First Come First Serve shipping facility.  

SDI Transportation Pittsboro no longer requires appointment times, but as has been the policy since 

November 2017, Carriers still need to email pit-shipping@steeldynamics.com to have their load put on 

the day’s schedule.  If a load is not on the day’s schedule, the driver will be sent to the truck stop until 

the dispatcher has scheduled the load. Please use the email instead of calling, as email provides a record 

of the transaction.  

Improvements are in process to expedite loading times at Pittsboro. We appreciate your patience as we 

make these changes and continue to move forward in a way that improves SDI Pittsboro as well as our 

Customer and Carrier experience here.   

 

Best Regards,  

 

SDI Transportation and Shipping 

mailto:pit-shipping@steeldynamics.com

